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Floor Committee #17: Constitutional Matters 
  
Subject: Thank you to Committee on Constitutional Matters 
Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, pp. 189-194 
Report No. 01 
  
Floor Committee #17 wishes to thank Rev. Eric Steinbrenner, Mr. Kenneth Gosch, and Rev. 
Richard Waldschmidt for their efforts as the Committee on Constitutional Matters. These 
gentlemen have reviewed and approved the proposals brought before our Synod in 
Convention and will handle any updates approved by the delegates. 
 
Thank you for your service to our Lord and our synod. 
 
Pastor Brian Doebler, chairman 
Pastor John Meyer VI, secretary 


